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NMPF Urges Quick House Action on 2012 Farm Bill 
House Agriculture Committee Vote Expected Wednesday 

 
ARLINGTON, VA – The National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF) joined 75 other farm and 
agriculture groups in urging rapid consideration in the House of Representatives of the 2012 
Farm Bill. In a letter sent today to the leaders of the House Agriculture Committee, NMPF urged 
members of Congress to act quickly on the measure before current farm law expires at the end 
of September. 
 
“Farmers need certainty about farm policy as they make annual operating decisions, so it is 
important that we get a farm bill done this year. With the September 30th deadline looming for 
the current law, we are pleased that the House Agriculture Committee is working hard to get 
the bill completed,” NMPF wrote in the letter. The Agriculture Committee is expected to begin 
voting on amendments to its version of the Farm Bill starting this Wednesday. 
 
“The farm bill is tremendously important for every single American, not just farmers and 
ranchers. In addition to helping farmers plan ahead and mitigate risk to survive the tough times, 
the bill provides critical investment in rural communities, conserves precious natural resources 
like soil and water, provides food for those less fortunate, and creates new sources of energy 
made here at home,” the letter said. It was sent to Agriculture Committee Chairman Frank 
Lucas (R-OK), and ranking Democrat Collin Peterson (D-MN). 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation, based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s 30 cooperatives produce 
the majority of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of more than 32,000 dairy producers on Capitol Hill 
and with government agencies. Visit www.nmpf.org for more information. 
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